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TO: Dr. Kent Mutchler 

 

FROM: Dr. Adam Law 

 

RE: Staff Recognition 

 

DATE: May 10, 2018 

 

 

The following staff members, who have already retired or who are retiring at the end of the 

2017/2018 school year, will be presented for recognition on May 14 for their exemplary service 

to students and parents in Geneva District 304. 

 

 

Retiree Position Building 

Meredith Carlson Librarian WES 

Debbie Cefalu Special Education Assistant WES 

Rose Educate Learning Behavior Specialist GMSN 

Cindy Gregait Physical Education WAS/WES 

Stephanie Hack Certified School Nurse WES 

Michelle Johnson Special Education Assistant HSS 

Ellen Landau Language Arts GMSN 

Maureen Monaghan Mathematics GMSN 

Jill Nippert Grade 3 HES 

Carol Ann Page Physical Education GMSN 

Steve Richardson Maintenance GHS 

Karen Tatlock Special Education Assistant HSS 
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